
 

Bumble Bees 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Bumble Bees will be visiting Tesco’s Driffield to take part in Tesco’s Explore 

the Store on Wednesday 23rd May.  They will be going in the morning, 

leaving school about 9.15am and returning for lunch. The children will be 

walking down to the store. 

This visit helps children learn where their food comes from, as well as 
tasting some exciting new food. 

The children will get the chance to: 

 Taste different types of fruit and learn where and how they grow. 

 Go behind the scenes, meet the baker to learn how bread is made and taste 
different bread. 

 Make coleslaw to bring home. 

       

Please complete and return the attached consent form by 14th May, to 
enable your child to take part.   

Thank you. 
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